
[Your Name]  

[Your Address]  

[City, State, ZIP Code]  

[Email Address]  

[Phone Number]  

[Date]  

[Recipient's Name]  

[Organization Name]  

[Organization Address]  

[City, State, ZIP Code]  

Dear [Recipient's Name],  

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to respond to the recent 

survey regarding the gnat population in our area.  

Based on my observations, I have noticed a substantial increase in gnat 

sightings, particularly during [specific time, e.g., late spring to early 

summer]. They seem to be more prevalent around [specific locations or 

situations, e.g., near water sources or in gardens].  

I also want to share that I have experienced issues such as [describe any 

related issues, e.g., discomfort when outdoors, affecting outdoor 

activities]. I believe that a community effort to address this could be 

beneficial.  

Thank you for the opportunity to provide feedback. I appreciate your 

efforts in addressing this matter.  

Sincerely,  

[Your Name] 


